
 

 Topic Work 

 

This week is Mental Health Awareness week.  In Nursery, 

we use the Colour Monster story to talk about how we 

feel each day and use the colours to express each 

feeling.   In Jigsaw, this we have been talking about 

feeling angry and ways to help us to feel calm again. 

We have been doing some painting this week; this is a 

nice way to help us feel calm.  We painted African 

necklaces using a range of bright colours.   

 

 

What have we been doing in Nursery this week? 

This week in Nursery, we have been looking at the story Handa’s Surprise by 
Eileen Browne.  We looked closely at the real fruits in the story, talked about 

how they look, feel and smell on the outside and on the inside.  We enjoyed all 

the delicious fruits for snack including, passion fruit, pineapple and avocado.  

In Maths this week, we recapped number 3. We listened to the story and song 

for Ten Town character, Thelma Three.  We looked at quantities of 3 and learnt 

a rhyme to help us write number 3.  “over one hand, over the next, stop and think 

which choice is best”. We have been practising counting forwards and backwards 

from 0-10. We used the story Handa’s Hen to help us subitise to 5 (saying the 
number without counting).  

 

Parents comments on learning this 

week: 

As we are currently unable to send out 

our weekly information in the children’s 
individual books, we would love you to 

share your comments with us via email to: 

nursery@st-

margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk 

Or via Seesaw.  

Please feel free to share comments, 

photos and anything your child has been 

doing at home that we can share in 

Nursery. 

Homework   

 
Play Fred Says… 

(video link on our class 
Nursery page) 

Date given: 14th May 2021 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Reminder 

Nursery session times: 

 

8.30am-11.30am 

12.30pm-3.15pm 

 
Many Thanks 
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